
 

September 12, 2016 
 
We have been informed by Major Pharmaceuticals that 
United Exchange Corp. of Cerritos, CA, a primary source 
vendor of Major®-branded Eye Wash, is voluntarily 
recalling their 4 oz. eye wash solution due to microbial 
contamination. This product consists of a purified water 
solution. 
 
William V. MacGill & Co. has utilized Major 
Pharmaceuticals as a supplier for our product #1492 
Irrigate Eye Wash, 4 Oz. We received one shipment of 
NDC number 0904-6491-20, Lot #G16901, and expiration 
date 01/2019 in July 2016, which is listed on the 
manufacturer’s recall notice. 
 
Orders placed with MacGill after July 14, 2016 for item 
#1492 may be affected by this recall. Please check your 
eye wash bottles to see if it is a Major Pharmaceuticals 
product with the lot number of G16901.  
 
If you are in possession of a recalled product, please return 
the product(s) to MacGill for refund or replacement. Return 
to: 
 

MacGill Returns Department 
1000 N. Lombard Road 
Lombard, IL 60148 

 
 

http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm519517.htm

